
Notice of Intention to Republish the 
Register of Electors 

In accordance with section 13(3) of the Representation of the People Act 
1983 notice is hereby given of the council’s intention to publish a revised 
Register of Electors on 1 March 2024.  

The changes will be effective at the Police and Crime Commissioners 
election scheduled for Thursday 2 May 2024.  

Electors registered in the area need take no action because of this notice, 
but prospective candidates and agents should take note that the electoral 
numbers of registered electors may change as a consequence of the 
republication.  

The Register will be available for inspection, by appointment only, at 
Blackdown House, Border Road, Honiton EX14 1EJ and Exmouth Town 
Hall, St Andrews Road, Exmouth EX8 1AW. 

If you have any questions regarding the Register of Electors, please 
contact Electoral Services by email: electoralservices@eastdevon.gov.uk 
or by telephone: 01395 517402. 

 

Melanie J Wellman 

Interim Electoral Registration Officer 

Friday 16 February 2024 
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